
 

Dear Year 4 Pupils, Parents/ Carers 

We are so excited, because Fr. Boland has asked us to share dates with  

you to celebrate your child’s First Confession in the Church of the 

Immaculate Conception. 

Year 4 A (Miss Kelly’s  Class): Monday 7th  June  @1.30pm 

Year 4 B (Mrs.Vaughan’s  Class): Wednesday 9th  June @1.30pm 

Due to the Risk Assessment for the Church under Covid 19 guidelines Fr 

Boland can only invite the Year 4 Child plus TWO PARENTS/CARERS 

ONLY. You are not obliged to attend but you may be able to and we would 

be delighted to see you there!  We hope that you understand.  

The children will be brought to the Church (from school) on this day by 

staff and meet parents there. Seats will be allocated. 

We are so excited for Year 4 Pupils to celebrate the Sacrament of 

Reconciliation (First Confession) together. 

As you are aware First Holy Communion will take place in September. 

Further details will follow in due course. 

In the meantime, our little Year 4 children will celebrate one of their 

sacraments now.  

Best wishes; Miss Kellly (Year 4A) and Mrs Vaughan (Year 4B) 

 

 


